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14th February 2025 

 

Re: Forest School Curriculum 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

We always trying to improve our curriculum offer and what we teach our children both inside and 

outside of the classroom.  

 

After supporting Miss Potter in delivering Forest School sessions after school, I felt it would be a 

fantastic opportunity for all children to have the opportunity to engage in a Forest School session as 

part of our school curriculum offer.  

 

This is something I am trialling this academic year, with the hope to implement further sessions in the 

new academic year if it proves successful.  

 

Every class will get to participate in a Forest School session all day led by Miss Potter. The class will then 

be accompanied by either their class teacher or myself.  

 

On Forest School days, children will need to come into school in the following: 

 

• P.E kit- long trousers and sleeves need to be worn due to the brambles 

• Outdoor footwear – wellies etc that you don’t mind getting muddy 

• Coat, hat, gloves – weather dependant as the children will be outside all day so it will get cold. In 

the summer months, a sun hat, sun cream but arms and legs still need to be covered.  

 

The following days are when each class will have their session: 

 

Reception 9th April 2025 

Year 1 26th March 2025 

Year 2 5th March 2025 

Year 3 9th May 2025 

Year 4 4th June 2025 

Year 5 25th June 2025 

Year 6 16th June 2025 

 



 

 

 

There is the potential that your child will get very muddy, but we know they will have lots of fun! 

 

 

If you have any questions do reach out via the school office.  

 

 

Kind regards  

 

Mrs Natasha Johnson       

Headteacher    


